
  

Newsletter Date: 
8 th June 2018 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

As promised, the new school uniform will be on display in Reception all week 
from Monday 11 June.  Your views are important to us - please do pop in to 
have a look and fill in a questionnaire so that we get to hear about them!  All 
the children will also be given the opportunity to view the new uniform in 
their classes and to give their opinions; I know I can rely on the children to 
be very honest!  I will share the outcome with you as soon as possible after 
completion of consultation period.   
 
I am also seeking the views of the children regarding behaviour and safety at 
school as we are striving for this to be an area of excellence.  Staff have 
already reviewed the school behaviour policy and this will be available on the 
school website when it has been finalised. 
 
Finally, I would also like to warmly invite you to a forum for parents to come 
and share any concerns about the school with me.  This will be held in the 
Community Room next Friday (15th June) at 2.00 p.m. - please could you let 
Mrs Gale in the office know if you are intending to come so that we have an 
idea of numbers.  Tea and coffee will be available. 
 
 
With best wishes 

 Mrs Harding 
 

Head Teacher’s News 

 

Interim Head Teacher: Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming 
Events 

19th June Year 3 & 4 to 

Mass 
26th June Year 2 & 5 to 

Mass 

3rd July Year 1 & 6 to 
Mass 

5th July Induction Day 
6th July Sports Day AM 

13th July Reserve Sports 

Day AM 
20th July Year 6 Leavers 

Celebration 6-7 p.m. 

 

Attendance 

The week ending the 25th May Class 2 topped the table with 100%. Our 
school average was 95.3%. Our school target has been set at 96%. 
 
Classes who win this trophy five times are rewarded with some form of 
class treat!! 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other 
day thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. 
If we cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at 
your address to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration 
periods you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 
 

 
O Come, Holy Spirit, 
fill the hearts of your faithful, 
and enkindle in them the fire 
of your love. 

Send forth your Spirit and 
they shall be created. 
And you shall renew 
the face of the earth. 
O God, who has taught the 
hearts of the faithful 
by the light of the Holy Spirit, 
grant that by the gift of that 
same Spirit we may be 
always truly wise and ever 
rejoice in his consolation. 
Amen. 

 

Amen. 

PTA 
 

15th June Father’s Day 
Gifts –for children who 

have returned 
participation slip. 

18th June Matchboxes to 

be returned. 
22nd June Non Uniform – 

Tombola donations 
29th June Summer Fayre 

From 3.15 p.m. 
 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Colouring Club 
 KS1 

Monday lunchtime  Origami 
 KS2 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

 Every other week 

TUFITC -Cricket 
 

Tuesday 3.15 – 4.15 p.m.  Acting up Club 
 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Mustard Seeds 
KS2 

    Tuesday lunchtime  Premier Sports - 
Athletics 

KS2 

Thursday  
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 

Civic Award  
Class 6 

Wednesday lunchtime  Website Editing Club 
Class 5 and 6 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

Every other week 

Premier Sports 
Dodgeball 
6/6 – 11/7 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

 

 TUFITC Rounders 
All ages 

Friday 3.15 – 4.15 
p.m. 

 
School Meals 

If your child has an appointment and will be late in to school please ensure that you 
have ordered a school meal online or contact the office to let us know your child’s 
choices before 10.00 a.m. so that the kitchen can provide a meal. Thank you. 
 

Cary Park Tennis 
Weekday sessions started again on Monday 4th June to include the 11th, 18th, 25th 
June and 2nd July. Also Wednesday 6th, 13th, 20th, 27th June and 4th July. Again 
on Thursday 7th, 14th, 21st, 28th June and 5th July and Friday 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th 
June and 6th July. Cost £5 nonmembers. £4 members. Phone 01803 329709 for more 
details. 

Proposed New Uniform 
Please pop in and look at the uniform and complete a questionnaire so that your views 
can be taken in to consideration. 

 
 

Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Clubs 
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline  
Named Governor for Child Protection: Annika Palmer 

 

 

 Star Pupils 
 

Year R Ashton 
Year 1 Evie-Marie 
Year 2 Weronika 
Year 3 Orley 
Year 4 Ciara 
Year 5 Oliver H  

Year 6 Jasmine 

Star Writers 
 

Year R Rafaella 
Year 1 Jayden 
Year 2 Sean C 
Year 3 Julia 
Year 4 Norbert 
Year 5 Carolina 
Year 6 Frankie 

 
   Star 

Mathematicians  
 
Year R Kieron 
Year 1 Gracjan 
Year 2 Xavier 
Year 3 Nyah  
Year 4 Lelo 
Year 5 George 
Year 6 Mahnoor 

 
 
 Handwriting             

Champion 
Class R Luke  
Class 1 Oli 
Class 2 Grace 
Class 3 Scarlett 
Class 4 Leah 
Class 5 Olivia W 
Class 6 Mia 

mailto:admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk

